
 

 

 

 

 

August 6, 1997 

 

 

HAND-DELIVERED 

 

Nicki Kuckes, Esq. 

Miller, Cassidy, Larroca & Lewin 

2555 M Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20037-6400 

 

Re: Interview with Herbert J. Miller 

 

Dear Ms. Kuckes: 

 

Enclosed are some documents that we may use in our interview of Mr. Miller tomorrow.  We look 

forward to seeing you tomorrow morning at 9:00. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and 

   Associate Director for Research and Analysis 

 

 

Enclosures 

 

cc: John C. Keeney, Esq. 

Acting Assistant Attorney General 

Criminal Division 

 

Carlotta P. Wells, Esq. 

  Civil Division 


